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Planning Application Details
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Letter

Planning application address
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Initial
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Organisation

Comment Type

Postcode
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Address line 2
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Postcode
E-mail

Confirm e-mail
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Your comments on the planning
application

2016

2457

P

1-3 and4,6 and 8 Ferdinand Place

Laidlaw
Retired

Object

Nw18DU
14 Collard Place
Harmood Street

Camden Town

Nw18DU

The proposed height of 1-3 FP is 5 stories. This is higher
than all but one of the existing buildings around it. They are
10 FS (4 stories), 2 FP (4 stories), 4,8 & 8 FP (1storey) 7-18
Collard Place (4 stories) and Broomfield (7 stories). The
planning application is therefore misleading to say that the
proposed development is simply bringing the existing
buildings up to the present height level. The proposed height
of 1-3 FP should be no higher than 4 staries above ground.
Even 4 stories will mean that my flat will be affected
negatively form a light and sunlight viewpoint.
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My flat is no more than 30 yards from the 1-3 FP site. | am
naturally concerned about the level of noise and dust arising
from the redevelopment. If the developmentis to go ahead, |
would like construction work to be banned at weekends, and
noise and dust provisions to be exemplary.

If you wish to upload a file containing your comments then use the link below

No files attached
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